
"Leading the Way to a Safer Community"

The City of Pilot Rock is currently
accepting for applicants for a Police
Officer position. 

Click on "Job Openings" under the How
do I.

Safety Reminder

The police department would like to remind
residents to lock their cars and remove anything of
value from sight. We are currently experiencing car

prowls at night. The suspect(s) are walking by and pulling on door handles. If the vehicle is
unlocked, they will enter it and search for anything of…

Read More
View PDF

https://www.cityofpilotrock.org/police/page/safety-reminder
https://www.cityofpilotrock.org/print/pdf/node/141

